
The UCAS Tariff 

Adding qualifications
B. Adding standard qualifications to the Tariff
Standard qualifications are those that do not fall under the fast-track category, i.e. they do not have to comply with specific qualification criteria or 
requirements. Standard qualifications should be nominated by higher education providers or schools and colleges via our qualsinfo@ucas.ac.uk inbox.

1New standard qualifications are unlikely to have an existing QIP. Note QIPs are produced at family level and not subject sector level. 
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